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On June 24, 2008, the commissioners listed below received the attached

anonymous letter on the merger between KCPL and Aquila .

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri
on this 24th day of June
Davis, Chairman
Murray, Commissione
Clayton, Commissioner ;~
Jarrett, Commissioner /14f
Gunn, Comm issionert--D

In the Matter of the Joint Application of Great
Plains Energy Incorporated, Kansas City Power
& Light Company, and Aquila, Inc ., for Approval Case No. EM-2007-0374
of the Merger of Aquila, Inc ., with a Subsidiary of
Great Plains Energy Incorporated and for Other
Related Relief .

In the Matter of the Application of Kansas City
Power & Light Company for Approval to Make Case No . ER-2007-0291
Certain Changes in Its Charges for Electric
Service to Implement Its Regulatory Plan



Dear Commissioner :

As an employee of Missouri Public Service, when you are voting on the merger between
KCPL and Aquila, please consider a few things which were kept from you and your staff
in the recent hearings . I would love to identify myself but I can't because I have no
better opportunity than to work for KCPL when the takeover is complete, and it is pretty
well-knownthat an Aquila - corporate-empioyee~who°testified in-a way that KCPL did`ndt
like had his offer "adjusted" .

Many employees of our company take great pride in the work that has been done over the
last few years to bring Aquila back. In fact, we learned that we would have been
investment grade in 2009 if we had taken some planned steps that KCPL did not allow us
to because they wanted to take credit for that . Even so, we still would be investment
grade in 2010 if we did not merge. KCPL management has proven they are very arrogant
- it is their way or the highway. I read where some commissioners were afraid that if
KCPL did not take us over that some out of town utility would . When the Chairman of
the Board commutes in from North Carolina every week and the President of KCPL flies
in from Chicago, how much more out of town can you get? They don't care about our
community, our employees or much of anything else other than putting a feather in their
own caps. They award themselves bonuses for having latan done on time and budget
even when everyone knows it is not . I am scared that KCPL is going to come on rough
times and when they do, they will start to cut costs and the first costs they cut will be our
employees. They have made it very clear when we attend their meetings that we are a
second class of citizen .

Please consider these things when you vote .



Commissioner Jeff Davis
Missouri Public Service Commission
P . O . Box 360
Jefferson City
MO
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